
[Public Hearing] 

[Posting Date:  February 19, 2020] 

[City Council Public Hearing] 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Bertram will hold two public 

hearings to consider a voluntary annexation request from Silverado Ventures on 

Tuesday, March 10, 2020.  The City Council will call a meeting order for the first public 

hearing at 6:00 p.m. On or after 6:10 p.m. the City Council will hold the second public 

hearing during the regular scheduled city council meeting.   Both public hearings will be 

held in Council Chambers located at Bertram City Hall, 110 East Vaughan Street, 

Bertram, TX 78605. 

 
The requested property to be annexed is located at 210 Western Avenue, legal 
description:  ABS A0580 Benjamin McKinney 5.9 acres.   
 
All citizens will have the opportunity to speak and be heard in regards to the proposed 
annexation. Information concerning these matters is available for viewing at City Hall 
located at 110 E. Vaughan Street, Bertram, TX 78605, during the hours of 8:00 A.M. to 5 
P.M., Monday through Friday.  
  
 


